
 

 

 

 

16 February 2006 
 

 

 

  
 
Dear Councillor 
 
MEETING OF HOUSING STRATEGY WORKING GROUP 
 
A meeting of the Housing Strategy Working Group will be held at the Council Offices, 
in the Chief Executive’s Office, on Wednesday 1 March 2006 at 2.30 p.m. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
ALASDAIR BOVAIRD 
 

Chief Executive 
 

A G E N D A 

 

1 Apologies for Absence 
 
2 Notes of Meeting held on 25 October 2005 
 
3 Matters Arising 
 
4 Housing Strategy Statement – Action List (report to follow) 
 
5 Garage Sites – Review (report to follow) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:    Councillors M A Hibbs, C A Bayley, E Godwin,  
 
Also to: Mrs J Bolvig-Hanson and Mr G Chesham (tenant forum representatives), 

R Chamberlain, E Petrie, R Goodey, R Millership, S Clarke, S Walker, W 
Cockerell, J Mitchell, P Snow 
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